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Special Message for Pleasure Craft Users of the St. Lawrence Seaway 

Please be advised that the pleasure craft docks of the St. Lawrence Seaway cannot be installed for the opening 
of the pleasure craft season, due to the high water levels. 

Therefore, it will not be possible to pay by credit card at the dispensers. Payments must be made through the 
online Secunik application until the docks are installed. 

 

Maisonneuve Region, May 9 2019. 

The St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation 
Corporation de Gestion de la Voie Maritime du Saint-Laurent 
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151, de l’Écluse Street 

Saint-Lambert, Québec   J4R 2V6 
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